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This Mediterranean style villa is located in the very 
exclusive resort area of Ixtapa/Zihuatanejo. It was 
designed by a very famous Mexican architect, Diego 
Villasenor, who is recognized by Architectural Digest 
magazine as one of the best 100 Architects in the 
world. This beautiful villa is aproximately 9,000 sq. 
ft. and boasts of a large living and dining area and 
four large bedroom suites with private bathrooms and 
terraces and magnifi cent views of the Pacifi c Ocean 
and incredible sunsets. This villa with it’s fabulous 
open spaces and teraces offer an incredible sense of 
freedom. Some of the amenities include TV, Stereo, 
High Speed Internet, van with driver. Casa del Sol’s 
friendly staff is responsible for making your stay hap-
pen in the most pleasant way. They have earned this 
exceptional reputation. Ixtapa/Zihuatanejo is one of 
the most exclusive and unique locations on the coast 
of Mexico. Due to the combination of the quaint old 
Mexican fi shing village of Zihuatanejo and the con-
temporary comfort of the modern resort town of Ix-
tapa it is now being refered to as the “New Mexican 
Riviera”. The resort area of Ixtapa / Zihuatanejo is 
approximately 125 miles north of Acapulco, Mexico. 

CASA DEL SOL
Ixtapa/Zihuatanejo, Mexico

$1,700   HIGH    1 Nov. - 30 Apr.    4 Bedrooms.
$1,200   LOW     1 May - 31 Oct.    Max. 10 Persons.

(Rates are per night and include Tax)
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